
 

 
 

      

 

 

Bratislava, December 2022 

Dear clients,  
 

Charles Dickens wrote "I will honour Christmas in my heart, and try to keep it all the year".  

What comes to your mind when you look back on the year 2022? One can easily think of the many 

crises and problems that seem to be omnipresent, that occupy us and fill us with concern. Many 

things have developed quite differently than we had planned or even hoped. 

However, in such times in particular, it is good to reverse our own point of view for a moment. Let's 

ask ourselves what was good and what we are grateful for. And indeed, a lot of positive things come 

to light during this reflection. 

We are very grateful for the trust you have placed in us. We are very happy to work for you and 

look forward to being there for you again in 2023. We are also extremely grateful to our employees. 

As always, they not only did the routine work, but also came up with many creative solutions 

thanks to their excellent team spirit. 

As usual, we are foregoing Christmas gifts this year and donating the designated amount to            

non-profit and charitable organizations. 

On behalf of our entire team, we wish you a Merry Christmas and much happiness, success and 

health in 2023. 

 

 For the entire AUDITOR SK team 

 


